
 
 
 
23 October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Cast Tickets for Aladdin a Traditional Pantomime 
 
The Drama Department is so grateful for all your support, especially as we are now deep into the rehearsal 
process. As we approach the half-term mark, there is a mix of emotions, both excited and nervous, which is 
completely understandable. 
 
The show promises to be a great evening of traditional pantomime entertainment. The cast have worked so 
diligently, it will be fabulous to see all their hard work pay off with a theatre show that shines. 
 
Obviously, the production now needs an audience to showcase the numerous cast of characters. Tickets for 
cast members, go on sale on Thursday 7th November at 10 am. Open ticket sales, to the wider school 
community, on Tuesday 12th November at 10 am. Our last five shows have sold out very quickly. It would give the 
cast, the staff and all those involved a great boost to see the tickets selling well.  
 
There are no restrictions to how many tickets a family can buy. Tickets for family and friends can be purchased 
via WisePay. We politely ask you to double check the dates and number of tickets you require before purchasing. 
 
The details of the show are as follows: 
 

• Wednesday 11th December at 7pm (doors open at 6:15pm). 
• Thursday 12th December at 7pm (doors open at 6:15pm). 
• Tickets are £8 for adults and £5 for children and Senior Citizens (60 and over). There is also a group ticket at £20 

for groups/families of 4.  

This is very much a family pantomime, so feel free to invite people who perhaps have not been to a Great Marlow 
School Drama production before. We are so proud of our department, and we want the wider community to see 
how we produce a holistic theatre experience.  
 
Please note we will NOT be issuing paper tickets, your email confirmation from WisePay is your proof of 
purchase, and this should be shown at the door. Please check, once you have paid, that you have a 
confirmation receipt, it might go to your junk email. Any issue after payment please email Mr Ross on 
sross@gms.bucks.sch.uk  
 
Further communication about the vital Saturday rehearsal on 7th December, when every cast and technical 
participant is expected to attend, will be issued soon, as will the final details of timings for the cast on the 
evenings of the performances.   
 
Thank you again for all your support.  
 
Regards 
Drama Department 
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